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MostArts Volunteers Meeting Monday, June 19 at 7:00 pm

Grandparent/Grandchild Day at Dresser Rand Challenger Learning Center

What's Happening? More Events...

TODAY TOMORROW SUNDAY

MostArts Volunteers Meeting Monday, June 19 at 7:00 pm

The Magic Returns July 9-15 and you can help the Magic Grow by volunteering for the 4th annual
MostArts Festival.

Airport Drivers, Ticket Office, Pop-up Shop, Post signs, Usher- there are many ways that you can be
involved. If you are interested in helping, please contact Lisa Lantz, Artistic Director, and attend the
Volunteers' Meeting Monday, June 19 at 7:00 PM at 127 N. Main St., Alfred. If you cannot attend but
would like to help, please email MostArts@alfred.edu. Thank you!

Link: http://www.MostArts.alfred.edu

Submitted by: Lisa Lantz
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Grandparent/Grandchild Day at Dresser Rand Challenger Learning Center

The Allegany Senior Foundation is sponsoring a day of science exploration at the Dresser Rand
Challenger Learning Center in Allegany, NY, July 18. Registration is limited to the first 25
grandparent/grandchild (or surrogate) teams to sign up for what the senior foundation says will be a
"day filled with science exploration that will stimulate children's imaginations and tickle their
fantasies." Cost is $5 per person and will include bus transportation from the Allegany County Office
for the Aging site at The Crossroads Building, Route 19, at Belvidere. Participants should plan on
arriving at the The Crossroads Building no later than 10 a.m. Lunch will be served at the end of the
"mission," and the young astronauts (and their grandparents) will be returned to The Crossroads
Building about 1:30 p.m.

For additional information or to register, call the Office for the Aging at 585 268 9390. For more
information about the Dresser Rand Challenger Learning Center, visit: http://drclc.org/

This event has been made possible by a generous gift from Sherry Walton and Charlie Joyce. The
Allegany Senior Foundation extends our gratitude to them for their support.

Submitted by: Susan Goetschius
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